
Fellowship Team
December 2018

No meeting.

Thanks & Giving event happened 11/18 and we donated and delivered the most meals yet!!  Lots of 
volunteers to make this wonderful event happen - THANK YOU!!

This is my last report as Fellowship Team Lead, as Rick Sten will take over starting January 1, 2019.

As always, it’s a pleasure working with so many fantastic people here at Trinity.


